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I oppose HB3390.   As a fly fisherman and fly tyer I feel this bill would have a 

nationwide impact. This is due to the fact that two of the largest distributors of tying 

materials are located in Oregon, it would force them to either close or move out of the 

state. It would also affect the many small fly fishing stores that would be unable to 

provide most of the natural materials used in the making of flies for fishing, harming 

their gross revenue and driving those sales out of Oregon.    

 

Please vote against this bill 


